
 

 High School Tennis Coach No-Cut Recognition and Support 

The USTA wants to recognize and thank all high school tennis coaches who 
implement a no-cut policy.  These coaches play a critical role in our sport by 
allowing young players the opportunity to be part of a team representing their 
high school.  By keeping kids on the team, they are allowed to develop as players 
and as well-rounded people.  They experience the greatest element of high school 
sports – the opportunity to participate on a team with their friends representing 
their school. 
 
The USTA will recognize every coach who registers online as a no-cut coach 
through the national media.  Each year the USTA will select two representatives 
from this group and make a special recognition to these coaches at the USTA 
Tennis Teachers’ Conference in New York City.  The coaches will also attend the 
opening session of the U.S. Open.  For those coaches who would like to 
implement a no-cut policy, but have questions or obstacles, the USTA has 
established an advisory team of coaches who can offer advice, guidance, and 
resources.  The USTA appreciates all of the extra work that goes into keeping 
additional players on your team. 
 
 

To register for the High School Tennis Coach No-Cut Recognition go to: 
http://www.usta.com/forms/coaches/highschool.sps 

E-mail highschool@usta.com to reach the High School Advisory Team 


